
5. RECOGNITION OF EFFORTS IN RESIDENTIAL GARDENS

A report by Dennis Hills, Deputy Chairperson, sought an extension to the present
system of awarding garden certificates.  It was envisaged that this might include
cases of beautification in areas that were not in the same class as those chosen for
awards, but were worthy of some form of recognition to encourage continuation
of their efforts.  The Board decided that a report be prepared by staff for the 29
March meeting, outlining the present scope of awards and the likely costs of an
extension to those schemes to include several hundred gardens worthy of praise, if
not of a formal award.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


